
School Nutrition Program 2020-2021 

 

We are happy to announce that we have been given the green light to resume our school nutrition 

program. Based upon the Ministry’s guidelines, we have had to make some changes. 

Paper bags with pre-packaged and pre-washed food will be delivered to classes on Monday, Wednesday 

and Friday. Weeks with a Monday holiday will be Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. Weeks with a Friday 

holiday will only be Monday and Wednesday. 

Bags will include items such as muffins, biscuits, bananas, apples and clementines. This may change on a 

weekly basis. 

For health and safety reasons, we kindly as that only supervising adults distribute the food to the 

children. 

If there are any leftovers, we ask that you add them the bag for the following distribution day and please 

recycle the empty bag. 

We’d also like to avoid any waste and would appreciate some info on the needs in your classroom. If 

there seems to be high needs or low needs we’d like to know so that we can distribute the food 

accordingly. See email below. 

If you still have leftovers at the end of the week, please feel free to send these home with kids that may 

benefit from a few extra healthy snacks. 

We will also be preparing grab and go bags for the off days or for kids that have forgot a lunch all 

together. These will be located in the Nutrition Room fridge (Room 108). We hope to stock the fridge at 

the beginning of each week so please feel free to grab one/some of these when needed. 

We’d appreciate your feedback on this process and what does and doesn’t work. We are happy to 

rework our process as time goes on as long as it works with in the Ministry’s Health and Safety 

Protocols. 

Please send any info/feedback to Jenny at highviewSC@hwdsb.on.ca 

Thanks so much for your time and for all you do for our kids! 

Jenny Bognar 


